
Bradley Partner J. David Pugh
Re-Elected  to  Associated
Builders  and  Contractors
Executive Committee
Bradley Arant Boult Cummings LLP is pleased to announce that
J. David Pugh, a partner in the firm’s Birmingham office, has
been elected to a second two-year term as the Southeast Region
chair  on  the  Associated  Builders  and  Contractors  (ABC)
Executive Committee.

ABC, the national construction industry trade association that
helps more than 21,000 members and represents all specialties
within the U.S. construction industry, is comprised primarily
of firms that perform work in the industrial and commercial
sectors.

“We  are  proud  of  David’s  continued  leadership  in  the
construction industry at the national level and the remarkable
work  he  does  with  ABC  and  for  the  firm’s  clients,”  said
Bradley Birmingham Office Managing Partner Dawn Helms Sharff.

A member of Bradley’s Construction Practice Group, Mr. Pugh
represents  owners,  general  contractors,  subcontractors,
engineers, architects, insurers, and sureties throughout the
United  States  and  has  experience  with  both  private  and
government construction projects. He has advised clients at
every  stage  of  a  construction  project  and  drafted  and
negotiated contracts for large-scale projects. Mr. Pugh has
participated  in  trials,  hearings,  appellate  arguments,
mediations and arbitrations throughout the country and has
argued before the United States Supreme Court.

Bradley’s award-winning Construction Practice Group has been
recognized  as  the  nation’s  “Law  Firm  of  the  Year”  for
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Construction Law by U.S. News – Best Lawyers “Best Law Firms”
in 2018, 2020, and in 2022, a designation only given to one
law firm in the country per legal practice area each year. The
firm’s construction attorneys counsel clients on projects in
the United States, Canada and Mexico, as well as more than 35
countries across Europe, Asia, Africa, Australia, the Middle
East, the Caribbean, and South America. Several of Bradley’s
construction attorneys have degrees in engineering, building
science or architecture and have previous practical experience
working in the construction industry.

About Bradley
Bradley combines skilled legal counsel with exceptional client
service and unwavering integrity to assist a diverse range of
corporate and individual clients in achieving their business
goals. With offices in Alabama, Florida, Mississippi, North
Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, and the District of Columbia, the
firm’s nearly 550 lawyers represent regional, national and
international clients in various industries, including banking
and financial services, construction, energy, healthcare, life
sciences, manufacturing, real estate, and technology, among
many others.


